
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to this week’s 
Information Newsletter 

If your child is off school, please 
can you call the school office 

01246 823240. 

Information Newsletter 

3rd October 2025 

Dates for Diary 

Date Event 
Tuesday’s Project Show 

Choir 
Wednesday’s Cricket Club 
Wednesday’s Year 4 Ukulele  
Thursday 16th 

October 
KS1 Fun Run 

Monday 27th 
October- Friday 

31st October 

Half Term 

Tuesday 18th 
November 

Nursery/ 
Reception Open 

Day for 
September 
Places 2026 

Monday 24th 
November 

Flu 
Vaccinations 

Tuesday 25th 
November 

Project Show 
Choir Concert 

for parents 
 

 

Gates 

When entering and exiting the school premises please 
ensure that you shut the gate. 

Press the buzzer- A staff member from the school 
office will respond. 

Please identify yourself and the reason for needing to 
enter the premises. This is for security reasons. 

Harvest Donations 

Thank you for all the donations for the Freedom Project 
Foodbank. We managed to send 4 large boxes full of food. 
Thank you to Reverend Rachel who came to lead a harvest 
assembly to the whole school. 

School Field 

The school have had some intruders accessing the 
school site via the field and taking bikes. If anyone 
finds a bike, please can you return it to school. 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Footwear 

Please can you make sure your children wear sensible 
footwear that fits with the school uniform, i.e. dark full 
shoe or trainer. This is so they are suitable for P.E 
lessons. 

Attendance 

The school has been doing really well with 
attendance. Thank you for your attention to 
attendance and your time keeping. Please can 
you ensure that we maintain this profile. 

Donations 

The school has been clearing the wildlife garden 
for better access to the trees and pond. If anyone 
has got any spare plants for the beds that they 
could donate the school would really appreciate 
it. 

Litter 

Please can you make sure that if you are sending 
your child to school with a healthy snack that they 
are putting their rubbish in the bin and not dropping 
it on the school grounds. 


